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 Report to the National Executive
     VP QC
Here is my activity report for the Quebec Region from April to November 2018.

From April 28 to May 4, Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) Triennial Convention. 
On May 8, meeting with the commander of the Real Property Operations Unit (RP Ops Unit).

On May 9, coordination meeting with the regional manager of the Office of Disability Management (ODM).
On May 10, ODM working group.

On May 15, meeting and change of commander of the Support Group Operations Department.

On May 23, Union Management Consultation Committee with the ADM-IE.

On May 29, creation of the Real Property Operations Unit (RP Ops Unit) orientation committee for occupational health and safety.

On May 30, meeting with the commander of the Real Property Operations Unit (RP Ops Unit).

From June 13 to 15, participation in the National Apprenticeship Conference.
On June 27, visit Local 10501 in Bagotville.
From July 10 to 11, Total Health and Wellness Strategy working group in Valcartier.
On September 11, Phoenix protest in St-Jean-sur-Richelieu.
On September 18, Phoenix protest in St-Jean-sur-Richelieu.
On September 19, Phoenix protest in Valcartier.
On September 25, participation in the Regional Quebec Committee (RQC).
On September 27, Union Management Consultation Committee (RP Ops Unit).
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From October 18 to 20, regional conference.
From October 30 to 31, national managers’ meeting.

On November 5, Union Management Consultation Committee of the 2nd Division Support Group.

From November 7 to 8, occupational health and safety conference.

On November 14, Annual General Meeting (AGM).

On November 15, Union Management Consultation Committee for 2nd Division and information meeting on collective negotiations.
As I mentioned to the REVP of the Alliance, I am disappointed and completely disagree with how PSAC has managed the file on corrections regarding union dues.
I would like to thank the President for contributing to the fundraising for a Bagotville member who has been missing since May 20, 2018, and from whom we have yet to hear.
Benoit Laberge

VP Québec UNDE

